
19th March 2020

19	Market	St	GOULBURN	2580	Ph:	02	4821	2043	www.goulburnclub.com.au	
For	funcGon	bookings,	please	contact	the	Club	any	Thursday	or	Friday	aPer	5pm,	or	email	

funcGons@goulburnclub.com.au,		
If	you	no	longer	want	to	con1nue	receiving	this	newsle6er,	please	reply	to	the	sender	

To our Members and Guests 

The Goulburn Club Board have discussed the potential threat of COVID-19 Virus. 

As of today, and this may change tomorrow, the Goulburn Club will stay open Thursday, Friday 
and Sunday afternoons. 

If music groups wish to cancel then that is their right to do so. It is recommended however that 
music groups play in the Durack Room where there is more room. If booked musicians cancel 
then it will be advertised via the Newsletter. 

The club will open at normal times but may close early at the discretion of the bar manager if we 
have no patrons. 

The Goulburn Club has put in place the following mitigation strategies: 
1. Hand Sanitisers will be available throughout the club. 
2. Members and guests will be asked at the front door to use sanitisers before entering the club. 
3. All surfaces will be wiped down with a bleach base solution. This includes table chairs, benches,     
 toilets, stair railing, door handles, music stands. 
4. Gloves and wipes will be available on the middle landing. 
5. All bottles entering the bar will be wiped with a bleach base solution. 
6. Glasses will be offered to members and guests for bottled beer and cider. 
7. Bar staff will wash hands between each sale. 

If members and guests are concerned we recommend self exclusion. 

This week: 
- Grubs may still meet. Please contact Ron for confirmation. 
- Traditional Jazz and Blues session will go ahead (Thurs, 8pm) 
- The Art exhibition has been cancelled. 
- Irish Sessions have been cancelled. 
- Food has been cancelled. 
- Sunday Sessions are still on. 

Further updates will be done via Newsletters. 

Mary Booth 
President, The Goulburn Club

https://www.instagram.com/goulburnclub/
https://www.instagram.com/goulburnclub/
https://www.instagram.com/goulburnclub/
https://www.instagram.com/goulburnclub/
https://www.instagram.com/goulburnclub/
https://www.instagram.com/goulburnclub/
https://www.instagram.com/goulburnclub/
https://www.instagram.com/goulburnclub/
https://www.instagram.com/goulburnclub/
https://www.instagram.com/goulburnclub/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/
https://www.facebook.com/Goulburn-Club-177951288887781/

